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General Comment 
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Physician supervision was at the heart of the original approval for the position for Nurse Practitioners and 
Physician assistants. The current shortage of health providers for patients can not be solved by simply up 
credentialing current providers, thus taking away .their various regulatory boards' credentialing process. I can 
not support this, while expedient may not be prudent where the care of our veterans may suffer as a result. 
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